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School has been full of festive cheer this week; it has been a joy to see how excited our pupils are about 
this special time of year. Next week is a busy week for everyone, pupils will be relaxing at their movie 
afternoons, enjoying a delicious Christmas Lunch and finishing the term on Friday in non-uniform for our 
annual Christmas Jumper Day.  Keep an eye on your child’s Class Dojo page and on social media such as 
Twitter & Instagram to see what we are doing in school. 

We are busy planning our new extended clubs list for January 2021, at last we are able to safely offer 
more extra-curricular clubs for pupils in school. Look out for the full clubs list in next week’s Bulletin.  

As we approach a time where daylight can be poor quality; can I ask that everyone remains mindful of 
the safety of our pupils and their families. Please remember to reduce your speed when driving around 
school and ensure that you park safely.   

Finally, please don’t’ forget to take advantage of the 1% reduction in fees when they are settled early; 
the last date for this is 18th December 2020.  

Have a lovely weekend 

Mr Saunders & The Staff at Lady Lane Park  

Thank you to Miss Slater for organising our 

Anti-Bullying Week in school. We are proud to 

be recognised by United Against Bullying as 

participating in such an important week. 



My name is Matthew Rawling. I am a Level 1 football coach and I also have a degree in Primary PE and 
Sports Coaching. I am offering 1:1 football sessions at local recreational grounds to work on: specific skills, 

general play or building confidence on and off the ball and many more! 

Family bubbles can be catered for meaning siblings are more than welcome to be involved at the same 
time.  

The festive season is almost upon us and I have limited spaces available.   

If you would like any more information or to book contact me on: 

07561326012 

Thank you! 

Matthew Rawling 

Young Voices update for parents of all Junior pupils: 

Young Voices are staging 2 events in 2021. 

  

The first is a Guinness World Record Attempt for the Largest Simultaneous Sing-Along, on Tuesday 
February 2nd at 2pm.  As this event is taking place during school time, and will be done remotely at school 
with a live link to the O2 arena, we have decided to involve all Junior pupils, who will automatically 
be included.  They will sing 'Lovely Day' by Bill Withers, with Billy Ocean, YolanDa Brown and Ruti streamed 
live from London.  The current record is 293,978 people.  We hope we can help Young Voices beat this! 

  

The second event - we hope - will be a Young Voices concert in Sheffield on Tuesday June 8th.   

Assuming this can go ahead it will be the usual all-day event, culminating in an evening concert which family 
and friends can attend.  Pupils choose to attend this event and need to sign up for it with me, via Mrs Wright 
in the School Office.  Further information on this will be available in the new year, in conjunction with  

government guidelines.  We are delighted to already have several pupils who have signed up to attend. 

 

Young Voices 25th Anniversary T-shirts are on sale for anyone participating in either of the above 
events.   

  

If you would like more information on Young Voices events in 2021, or would like to purchase a t-shirt for your 
child to wear at either of the above events, please contact me via the school office.  

 Mrs Lorimer 



 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Cards   

From next week, you can bring in Christmas 

cards to be handed out to your friends in 

school.   All cards should be given to your 

class teachers, who will ensure that we post 

the cards in the Lady Lane Post Box.  After 

adequate quarantining, we will distribute them 

to the children. 

 

Thank you from the Lady Lane Elves 

School Council  

Lady Lane School Events Diary 
School Council Christmas  

Competition  

Thank you for all the fantastic entries 
we have received for our Christmas 
competition. Altogether we have raised 
over £80 for charity. We hope you  

enjoyed taking part.  

We currently have the hard task of  

deciding upon the winners. These will 
be announced next week and prizes 
awarded during a zoom assembly. 

Remember on Friday 18th December, 
it’s our non-uniform Christmas jumper 
day.  We are asking for a donation of 
£1 to our charities.  

Freddie and Holly, Heads of School Council 

 

 

 

Week Commencing 14th December 

 Form Movie Afternoons/Celebrations, please see your Class Dojo for more information on 
dates 

 Monday 14th December—Pupil Christmas Carol Singing with Mrs Lorimer 

 Wednesday 16th December—LKG-F3 Christmas Lunch 

 Thursday 17th December— F4-UVI Christmas Lunch 

 Friday 18th December—Christmas Jumper Day (Non-Uniform) 

 Friday 18th December—School Closes for Christmas Holidays 

 Wednesday 6th January—School opens to all pupils 

Extra-Curricular Clubs 

 No sewing club for Form 4 next week 

Look out for our 2021 Extra-curricular Clubs list our Christmas Bulletin 



Lady Lane Park School & Nursery 
Refer a Friend Scheme  

 
The highest compliment our families can pay to Lady Lane is the referral of family or friends. The 

trust and confidence that you place in us each and every day means a great deal to our staff. 
As part of our community drive, we are encouraging our loyal parents to spread the 

 benefits of Lady Lane.  As a sign of appreciation, until mid-January 2021 referring parents can 
receive £500 in credit towards their fees. 

Please visit the Refer a Friend page on our website for full terms & conditions 
 

www.ladylaneparkschool.co.uk/parents/refer-a-friend/ 

 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

5 Veg Sauce  

& Pasta 

Beef/Mixed bean 
Hotpot 

EYFS/Infant 
Christmas Lunch  

*Halal option 

 

Junior  Christmas 
Lunch  

*Halal option 

 

Beef/Quorn Burger, 

Vegetable Batons  

& chips 

Cornflake  

Crunchie 

Fruity  Jelly Junior 

Picnic Lunch 

Infant 

Picnic Lunch 

Christmas 

Buns 

Menu : Monday 14th December 2020 

 

 

 

From 6th January 2021, crèche 

will be held in the gym, please 

drop off and pick up at the gym 

door.  Should you need to contact 

the crèche team during the crèche 

opening hours only, please call 

them on (07907) 960 897.   

Emergency bookings should still 

be made over the phone with Mrs 

Wright on  

(01274) 55 11 68.   

Crèche 2021   
Form 2 Speech and Drama Exam news 

 

Some of the children in Form 2 were due to take their Solo Introductory 
Speech and Drama Exam on the 6th of December, but, sadly, all the 
public exams were cancelled due to the second lock down. They had 
also missed out on the Summer exams for the same reason, so this 
was a huge disappointment. 

Because they had all worked so hard learning and practicing their  

poems we decided to hold our own Mock Exam in school, and I just 
wanted to say a huge congratulations to;  

Tabitha Eaton 

William Chapman 

Rosie Leetham 

Lily Berry-Osborne  

Mia Edwards 

Isobel McLellan 

Elke Haley 

They performed their pieces brilliantly with clear diction, answered all of 
their questions without prompting and have all been awarded a special 
certificate of excellence for their efforts. Well done everyone!  

Mrs Druett  

https://www.ladylaneparkschool.co.uk/parents/refer-a-friend/


Sickness Policy 
 
Following Government guidance, in order to keep our school  

community safe, we will not be permitted to allow any pupil into 
school who is unwell. Please do not bring your child to school if 
they are unwell in any way.  

Without exception, any adult or child showing signs of any illness 
will be required to stay at home until they have completely  

recovered. If they or a member of their family are experiencing 
Covid-19 symptoms they will be required to follow government 
isolation and testing procedure guidance. 

 

Should your child become unwell during the school day; we will 
contact you and your child will be placed in isolation, with an adult 
from their group, until you come to collect them.  Please see the 
following Government statement at the end of this letter for  

procedures should anyone in our school community become 

unwell. 

 

Please note that any pupils, who have had sickness and/or  
diarrhoea, must be kept away from school for a minimum  
of 48 hours after the last episode as usual. 
 

If your child is going to be absent from school it is essential that 
you inform school, please email secretary@ladylanepark.co.uk  

as soon as possible and use “Absence” as the email subject. 
 

mailto:secretary@ladylanepark.co.uk


 

 

Autumn Term 2021  

 

Staff training   - Wednesday 1st September 2021 

School Re-opens   - Thursday 2nd September  

 

Half Term 

School Closes   - Friday 15th October 

School Re-opens   -  Monday 1st November   

School closes for Christmas - Friday 17th December  

 

Spring Term 2022  

 

School Re-opens    -  Wednesday 5th January 2022 

 

Half Term  

School Closes   - Friday 18th February 

School Re-opens    - Monday 28th February   

School closes for Easter  - Friday 8th April 

 

Summer Term 2022 

 

School Re-opens    - Monday 25th April  

May Day Bank Holiday  - Monday 2nd May  

 

Half Term  

School closes   - Friday 20th May 

School Re-opens   -  Monday 6th June  

School Closes    - Friday 8th July  

 

Staff training    - Monday 5th September 

School Re-opens   - Tuesday 6th September 2022 

 

 

Please note school will always close at 3.30pm on the last day of both full and half-
terms and our crèche facilities will be available.   

 

Term Dates 

2021-2022 


